
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS - - - - - January 19, 2021 

 

The MOC-Floyd Valley Board of Education met on the above date at the central administration 

office for a special board meeting with all board members present except Jager.  Kleinhesselink and 

Chad White from W.A. Klinger were present electronically.  Also present were Superintendent 

Adams, Secretary Dykstra and the press.   

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:03 p.m. by Vice-President Kleinhesselink. 

 

Motion was made by Reyes and supported by De Jong to approve the agenda as mailed.  Motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

Chad White from W. A, Klinger shared bids that were received for Bid Issuance #2, precast supply 

and geothermal wellfield for the Elementary School Project: 

Precast Supply   Geothermal Wells  

Collins Precast $396,900.00  K2 Geothermal $788,600.00 

Coreslab Structures $540,048.00  Mid American Drilling Corp $692,706.00 

Gage Brothers $423,930.00  QC Geothermal $728,500.00 

Taracon Precast $359,790.00  Thorpe Water Development $761,812.00 

Wells Concrete $397,855.00    

 

Motion by De Jong, supported by Reyes to approve the precast supply bid from Taracon Precast in 

the amount of $359,790.00 and the bid from Mid American Drilling Corp in the amount of 

$692,706.00.  Motion carried unanimously.    

 

Chad White gave an update on the elementary building project. 

 

Adjournment at 12:27 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________                        _______________________________ 

Amy Kleinhesselink, Vice-President          Kim Dykstra, Secretary 


